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Carlingford Community Newsletter 

July  Edition  

 

Heritage News   

Following the recent special guest appearance by the Vice President of the USA, Carlingford Heritage 

Centre continues to excite in July and August with its summer series of concerts by Zoe Conway, John 

McIntyre and friends.  

 

The line-up of friends includes: 

on 31
st
 July concertina player and composer Niall Vallelly, who has no less than 101 tunes to his 

composing credit!; 

on 7
th
 August singer/songwriter Mundy, famous amongst other things for his rendition of Steve Earle's 

Galway Girl; 

This newsletter is jointly produced by the 

four bodies representing the Carlingford 

community, namely: 

Carlingford Lough Heritage Trust   CLHT 

Carlingford & Cooley Tourism Assoc.   CCTA 

Carlingford Tidy Towns     CTT  

Carlingford Community Development        CCD 

(The Foy Centre) 
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on 14
th
 August accordionist Damien Mullane, who has previously performed at Glastonbury and The 

Electric Picnic and ï continuing a theme ï for US President Barack Obama; 

on 21
st
 August a children's concert featuring little virtuosi; and finally 

on 28
th
 August pianist and Riverdance composer Bill Whelan, a man who surely needs no further 

introduction. 

All the concerts are on Sundays from 4pm to 5pm. Tickets cost ú10. 

 

Carlingford Heritage Centre would also like to mention the 5
th
 Annual Thomas D'Arcy McGee Summer 

School, which will take place on August 22
nd

 and 23
rd

. This year's theme is 1916 and the Revolutionary 

Republican Tradition. Highlights will include: a forum of female political activists discussing What the 

1916 Uprising Means to Me; an exhibition; a seafood banquet; a Canadian-Irish folk night including 

an Irish traditional music session; and a courtroom drama - The Trial of Padraig Pearse. 

Sessions cost ú10 each or ú40 for a discounted full package. Tickets for the Summer School Dinner 

cost ú40. 

For information on these events or to book, please telephone 042 9373454. You can also visit our 

website at www.carlingfordheritagecentre.com or follow us on Facebook. Enjoy! 

 

Carlingford Community Forum 
 

 

The Carlingford Community Forum is now engaged in examining all the many and varied 

contributions from those who attended the public meeting in McKevittôs Village Hotel and from the 

written submissions received from contributors who were unable to attend.  A first report is in 

preparation and this will be available to all the residents and businesses of Carlingford as well as 

other interested parties. The Forum intends to continue to engage with all sections of the community, 

with a view to producing a comprehensive document, which outlines the views and aspirations of the 

people.  

http://www.carlingfordheritagecentre.com/
http://www.carlingfordheritagecentre.com/
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Carlingford & Cooley Tourism Association News 

Oyster Pearl/Oyster Festival 4-8 August 2016 

In the Next few weeks we are going to be celebrating the Carlingford Oyster Festival, this is the biggest 

festival of the year and people come from far and wide to enjoy the 5-day event.  The very first festival 

was held 36 years ago and it has been growing larger ever since. 

The opening ceremony will take place on Thursday 4
th

 of August in the Carlingford Arms at 8pm, and 

from then on the Oyster Pearl girls will be busy with various activities throughout the week to show off 

their skills 

The Oyster Pearls can be spotted throughout the week, so make sure to stop by and say hello, also join 

in some of the fun, as they will welcome you all to join in. Why not try some of Carlingfordõs amazing 

fresh oysters while you are here. Carlingfordõs Oysters are known far and wide for their high quality. 

This yearõs festival runs from the 4
th

 to the 8
th

 of August and throughout the week there are various 

activities for all ages. The funfair will be on the village green and there will be street markets from Friday 

onwards, not to mention fun races on the Lough to keep everyone entertained. 

If you wish to know exactly what will be on offer, pop on down to the tourist office for a brochure which 

is also available in shops and bars throughout the village. 

 

For any other information you may require send Ciara an email in the CCTA office at 
carlingfordie@gmail.com 
 
On Behalf of the CCTA we would like to thank all our sponsors for helping to make the festival happen. 

 

mailto:carlingfordie@gmail.com
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The Foy Centre 
 

 

The Foy Centre was the venue for Frozen on Sunday the 17th of July.  

The big news for us at the Foy Centre is that the 3 Tenors will be in concert on Saturday August 6th.  

These are superb artists and we hope to have a full house on the night. Tickets are 25 euro, so book 

them quickly at Dan's Cafe or from any committee member.  

 

 

Congratulations to Carlingford Knights Tag Rugby team on their recent victory. This team train every 

week on the Foy football pitch, so why not give it a go as they are always looking for new talent both 

male and female. It is a great way to get into shape.  

 

'Carlingford Knights Tag Rugby team recently won the Ulster Conference League (even though they 

are proud to be from Leinster!) They then qualified for the All Ireland Tag Finals in Dublin and won 

the Conference Plate final.  The team would like to thank their sponsors-PJ O'Hares, Carlingford 

Brewery, Carlingford Adventure Centre, Paraic Mc Kevitt Architects, Station Cafe Lordship, TSM 

Controls, Dundalk and Appletree Dental Care Newry.' 

 

Andy has started his indoor football once again after a short break.  
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If you have any enquiries re booking the Foy Centre please contact John McKevitt on 0872499103.  

 

 

Carlingford Tidy Towns 

 

Having brought pressure to bear on appropriate authorities, CTT is now pleased to report recent some 

new additions to Carlingford this month. We have new signs on the promenade pointing to the 

Greenway and the Tourist Office. 

 

 
 

Both of the old bus stop signs have been removed and replaced by a new sign and timetable outside the 

Station House and a roof sign on top of the bus shelter is to be installed on the promenade. 
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We are also grateful to a past resident for donating a very colourful ôGratitude Benchõ in Tholsel Street. 

 

 
 

Painting the Town 

 

The childrenõs playground has been given another lick of paint this year thanks to all who responded to 

our Facebook request for volunteers. 

 

 
 

The Courthouse has been repainted following good co-operation between Louth County Council and 

Carlingford Tidy Towns. 
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We painted the rusty legs on this notice board with some blue paint we had left over from painting the 

door on the pier. 

 

                      
 

We had to do a lot of preparation to clean the doors on the Medical Centreõs electricity box prior to 

painting. The black runnels of staining are probably caused by the sap from an overhanging sycamore 

tree. 

 

 
 

 



Carlingford Community Newsletter    Newsletter No 30    Newsletter Number 1 

Page 8  July 2016    February 2014 

More work by Tidy Towns 

 

We have filled in the dip in the pavement at the bottom of Old Church Lane with ôcold tarmacõ. 

 

                       
 

We have been out planting yards of shrubs on the Omeath Road near castle arch. 

Following the clearance of brambles, ivy and weeds at this site earlier in the year, we have fashioned a 

rough stone wall to retain soil spilling down from the rock face, and have planted home produced slips of 

Fuchsia, Viburnum and Purple Hebe in blocks of 40 yards apiece. If left alone for a couple of years, they 

should provide a colourful show in the future and have the added benefit of keeping weeds at bay. 

 

       
 

CTT have assisted the folk up at the marina to get the beds at their entrance planted up. 

 

 
 


